
ITSupport247-MSMA Agent - End User License Agreement

THIS SOFTWARE END USER LICENSE AGREEMENT ("EULA"�) IS A LEGAL 
AGREEMENT BETWEEN YOU AND CONTINUUM MANAGED SERVICES LLC. PLEASE READ 
THIS LICENSE AGREEMENT CAREFULLY BEFORE INSTALLING OR USING THE 
PRODUCT. 

ANY USE BY YOU OF THIS PRODUCT ALSO CONSTITUTES YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF 
THESE TERMS. IF YOU DO NOT AGREE TO THE TERMS OF THIS AGREEMENT, YOU 
MUST DELETE THE SOFTWARE FROM ALL STORAGE MEDIA.

1. General License grants and restrictions

1.1 ITSupport247- MSMA Agent. is protected by copyright and other 
international treaties. This Product, together with its accompanying 
documentation, is the property of CONTINUUM MANAGED SERVICES LLC.

1.2 You may not alter the Product in any way, including changing or 
removing any messages or windows.

1.3 You may not decompile, reverse engineer, disassemble or otherwise 
reduce the Product to a human perceivable form. You may not modify, 
rent or resell for profit the Product.

1.4 You may not create derivative works based upon the Product without 
the permission of  CONTINUUM MANAGED SERVICES LLC.

1.5 You may not publicize or distribute any registration code 
algorithms, information, or registration codes or Activating keys used 
by the Product without written permission of  CONTINUUM MANAGED 
SERVICES LLC.

2 Terms that apply to the use of the Activated version

2.1 The Product is licensed. 

2.2 Grant of license. Subject to the terms and conditions of this 
License,  CONTINUUM MANAGED SERVICES LLC. grants to you, if you are an 
individual or one designated person in your organization ("Designated 
user"), a personal, nontransferable, nonexclusive, and limited license 
to use the Product. You may install the Product on a reasonable number 
of machines provided that the Designated User is the only individual 
permitted to use the Product. You may also make a reasonable number of 
copies of the Product to backup devices such as hard disks, optical 
media, or tape and one physical CD media backup copy of the Product 
solely to replace the original copy provided to you if the original 
copy is damaged or destroyed. All rights not specifically granted to 
you herein are retained by  CONTINUUM MANAGED SERVICES LLC.

3. Limited warranty and limitation of liability



3.1 THE PRODUCT IS PROVIDED TO LICENSEE "AS IS". ALL EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED CONDITIONS, REPRESENTATIONS, AND WARRANTIES, INCLUDING ANY 
IMPLIED WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY, SATISFACTORY QUALITY, FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, OR NON-INFRINGEMENT, ARE DISCLAIMED, EXCEPT TO 
THE EXTENT THAT SUCH DISCLAIMERS ARE HELD TO BE LEGALLY INVALID.

3.2 "ITSupport247-MSMA"  WAS DEVELOPED WITH GREAT ACCURACY AND CARE 
ABOUT END-USER. BUT IN NO EVENT SHALL BE THE AUTHORS LIABLE FOR ANY 
INDIRECT, PUNITIVE, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGE CAUSED 
BY THE SOFTWARE (INCLUDING LOSS OF BUSINESS, REVENUE, PROFITS, USE, 
DATA OR OTHER ECONOMIC ADVANTAGE).

3.3 No oral or written information or advice given by Continuum 
Managed Services LLC, its dealers, distributors, agents or employees 
shall create a warranty or in any way increase the scope of ANY 
warranty PROVIDED HEREIN.

�  CONTINUUM MANAGED SERVICES LLC.
All rights reserved.


